NINDER REPORTED DE LA REPORTE DE LA REPORTE





JANUARY 2018

News for AOH Fr. Con C. Woulfe Division I Ulster County

> Bill Kearney, Neil Murray, Jean Steuding, Fr. Edmund Burke, Fr. John Kearney, Jim Carey, Patricia Clausi,

Editor Columnist/Historian AOH Columnist LAOH Chaplain AOH Chaplain LAOH President AOH Division 1 President LOAH Division 5





HAPPY NEW YEAR ATHBHLAIN FAOI MHAISE DAOIBH



WE HAD A GREAT
CHRISTMAS DINNER SERVED
TO US BY BROTHER DAVE
DOYLE ASSISTED BY HIS
CREW OF KITCHEN STAFF.
THANKS FOR THE GREAT
DINNER AND THANK YOU TO
ALL THOSE WHO HELPED
WITH THE PREPARATION AND
CLEAN UP

NEXT MEETING
TUESDAY
JANUARY 9, 2018
7:30 PM
WHITE EAGLE HALL
DELAWARE AVENUE
KINGSTON, NY

<u>CONGRATULATIONS</u>



ELECTIONS

Mark Geary Our Immediate Past
President presented our slate of
officers at the December 2017
meeting Here are the officers for
the coming year.
President Jim Carey
Vice President Bill Kearney
Recording Secretary Mike Hertle
Financial Secretary Kevin Ginty
Treasurer Paul Geary
Chairman of Standing Committees
Mark Geary
Marshal Eric Hansen
Sentinel Jeffery Carr



2018 ST. PATRICK'S PARADE MARCH 11, 2018

CONGRATULATIONS



GRAND MARSHAL 2018 ST PATRICK'S PARADE PAUL TULLY



Paul Tully has been selected by the AOH as the 2018 Grand Marshal because of his consistent and tireless work on behalf of the Irish Cultural Center Hudson Valley (ICCHV). Working with students at Ulster Community College to develop the original concepts for a building; chairing the event when the Irish Ambassador to the United States came here to support the ICCHV; submitting grant applications; planning for and attending countless developmental meetings throughout the years; and regularly supporting the many activities of the AOH and ICCHV are just some of the reasons for which Paul has been chosen.

Paul lives in High Falls with his wife of 48 years, Lauren, who is a member of the LAOH. He is very proud of his three children and six grandchildren, and of his Irish Heritage. Both of his

grandmothers were born in Ireland, coming over here as teenagers, one from Tipperary and one from Waterford. Each married a young man who had been born here, but whose parents were born in Ireland.

In 1889, immediately after arriving in the Port of New York, Paul's paternal grandmother, Mary Lynch, traveled to see her cousin in High Falls. Her cousin was a watchman for the D&H Canal Company and resided near Lock #14. Years later, after marrying and having six children, three of her children would find a home here in Ulster County.

The history on Paul's maternal grandmother's side is similar. His maternal grandmother would marry presently a NYS driving instructor. and have ten children, and have a house in Rosendale. Regarding those many aunts and uncles, Paul related one story about an uncle who was a Jesuit, and served as a Chaplain in WWII for the famous Fighting 69th. Father Steve Meany had been seriously wounded during member and our 2015 the battle of Makin Island, in the South Pacific, and, in 1947, was chosen to be the Grand Marshal of the St. Patrick's Day parade in New York City.

In addition to serving on the Building Committee of the ICCHV, Paul also is very active in the community. He serves on the Board of Directors of the Friends of Historic Kingston (FOHK), and regularly conducts walking tours of Catskill Mountain Railroad, UC both the Rondout and the Stockade National Historic Districts on its behalf.



MAYOR OF THE DAY 2018 ST PATRICK'S PARADE **JIM BRUCK**



IRISH PRINCESS 2018 ST PATRICK'S PARADE MADISON MCDERMOTT



has lived his first 74 years. His Irish ancestry, the Sweeney Clan, left Ireland three generations ago. He retired in 1998, following 33 years in industry. Since then he She is the daughter of Kristin and has worked as NY Metro North Market Coordinator and is He has three sons, eight grandchildren and one great granddaughter all living in the Nashville area. One granddaughter relocated back home. Jim is proud and happy to be married to an LAOH Mayor of the Day, Rose Ferraro

An avid golfer and woodworker Jim spends much of his time volunteering. He is our landscaping coordinator at ICC, a Rondout crowd control fixture at parade time and works the entire Hooley. Jim is also a volunteer for Peoples Place, Alapaha Golf, Senior Learning Center, St. Peters Kingston and Catholic Charities. Jim is appreciative and honored for Chambers Elementary. He loves being selected Mayor of the Day and is looking forward to representing our organization on St. Patrick's Day.

Bruck.

Jim was born in Kingston where he Madison McDermott is an 8th grade student at Kingston Catholic School. She enjoys participating in Theater and is a member of St. Mary's Basketball Team. Devin McDermott of Port Ewen.



BEARER OF ST. P[ATRICK **2018 ST PATRICK'S PARADE EVAN NACCARATO**



Evan Daniel Naccarato was born on May 9, 2009 to proud parents Jason and Jennifer Naccarato. He is a kind and loving big brother to Adam, Emma and Ian. He is the grandson of Steve & Mary Naccarato and Donnie & Peggy Nichols. Evan attended pre-K at Aunt Jenn's Early Learning Center and is currently a third grader at going to school. His favorite subject is math. Evan enjoys playing baseball and basketball, but he loves to play on his travel soccer team the best. He is a big New York Yankee fan and can

name all the players and enjoys keeping everyone up to date on what is happening whenever they have a game. Evan also participates in benefits to support a cure for cancer because he is a childhood survivor of rhabdomyosarcoma. Evan was honorary captain of the KHS football team in 2013 and was also invited to football camp with Sterling Shephard of the NY Giants and was honored by Chris Mullin at St. John's University at a "Dribble for a Cure" event. Evan is an active, fun loving boy who is happiest when playing with his brothers and sister, his cousin Anthony and his friend Austin.



ST. PATRICK'S PARADE JOURNAL

As you know each year we publish a parade journal to help pay for the parade expenses. Please take an ad and also please sell an ad The St. Patrick's Parade is not free to produce; we need all of the help you can give us.

SELL THOSE ADS!!
THIS IS THE WAY WE PAY
FOR THE PARADE
LET'S MAKE SURE THIS
CONTINUES TO BE THE
GRANDEST PARADE IN THE
VALLEY!!!



ST. PATRICK'S PARADE KINGSTON, NY MARCH 11, 2018

John Kelly, Larry Dunne and Kathleen Houghtaling are once again heading our committee planning our St. Patrick's Parade. Please get involved and help with the biggest and best parade in the valley. Please contact John or Larry for more information.

Meetings have been set on the following dates. 1/4, 1/11, 1/18, 1/25, 2/1, 2/8, 2/15. 2/22 will be the deadline for ads for the Journal. Meetings will be 7:00 PM at Tony's Pizzeria



On December 12, 2017 we held our annual Christmas meeting. The meeting was opened at 7:09 PM by the AOH President, Jim Carey. Some items of note:

- Paul Geary provided his monthly Treasurer's report.
 Paul also read the list of our annual donations. They all were approved by the organization.
- Bill Kearney provided an update on our dues collection.
 He will be sending a reminder

- mailing soon, but we are waiting on a list from National.
- Mark Geary presented the slate of officers for the next year.
 They are:
 President - Jim Carey

Vice President - Jim Carey
Vice President - Bill Kearney
Recording Secretary - Michael
Hertle

Financial Secretary – Kevin Ginty

Treasurer - Paul Geary Chairman of Standing Committees - Mark Geary Marshal - Eric Hansen Sentinel – Jeffery Carr Chaplin – Father Edmund Burke

The slate was accepted by the organization and a single vote was cast by the Recording Secretary.

- Bob Carey provided a status update for the Irish Cultural Center Hudson Valley.
- Jim Carey introduced Paul Tully as this year's St.
 Patrick's Day Parade Grand Marshal. He spoke about why Paul was chosen and extended his thanks for the work he's done for both the AOH and ICCHV.
- Bill Yosh and Ken Brett spoke about the Irish Hour Radio show. They also spoke about the upcoming changes due to the change of ownership for the radio station and its non-profit status.
- Bill Murphy provided an update to the annual calendars.

- Jim Carey provided an initial update to the St. Patrick's Day parade. The first meeting is January 04, 2018 at 7:00 PM at Tony's. Anyone who wishes to help is welcome.
- Neil Murray setup an online store for AOH gear, this is a test run to gauge interest. He'll also doing a presentation on the Irish Brigade in the Town of Esopus. Bill Kearney is working on confirming the date and time.

The meeting was closed around 7:59 PM. Our next general meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, January 09, 2018 at the White Eagle.

All meetings that I attend are digitally recorded and available upon request.



Contributing Reporter Neil Murray

BILLY THE KID SPOKE IRISH!



McCarty was most likely born in New York City in 1859. Glorified and romanticized by Hollywood,

and bestowed by the mystique of the era, much of what we know about this illusive figure is myth and not reality. Henry McCarty, alias William H. Bonney, alias, Billy the Kid is perhaps one of the most interesting individuals to live in the "Wild West" of our imagination. It is widely believed that Billy the Kid was born in the infamous Five Points neighborhood of lower Manhattan, Living among the poor Irish New York City. This slum was home to thousands of poor Irish Immigrants. Until a few years ago, heard, and most likely learned how only one photograph existed of this famous outlaw. With Winchester rifle in hand, Colt pistol at his side, speak Irish, he would have been circa 1880, this image confirms our illiterate regarding the reading and imagination of this gun slinger. Recently, a new picture has surfaced. Bought at a flea market for \$10, this new image has been authenticated as the second known picture of "The Kid". In this picture we see a much more "human" image. No guns, now cowboy hat, but a croquet stick in hand, surrounded by friends.

It is widely accepted that Billy the kid was bilingual. It is clear he spoke Spanish. Orphaned at 15, Billy the Kid will eventually make his way from New York City to Lincoln County New Mexico. It is worked for John Tunstall. here he would ride off into immortality. Working as a cowboy Englishman. The Kid helped and a ranch hand, it is believed Billy the Kid spoke fluent Spanish. It should also be noted that although The Kid would become deeply involved in the Lincoln County Wars, a ranch war of frontier justice, he never robbed a bank. Cattle rustling and turf The son of Irish immigrants, Henry disputes as well as a dramatic jail escape involving the killing of a deputy and sheriff would make The way to New Mexico in 1874. He Kid famous for all time. Hunted

and shot down by Sheriff Pat Garret, the story of Billy the Kid would be remade time and time again in film, moves, books, dime novels, and in our imagination. One aspect of his life overlooked until now is that Billy the Kid may have indeed been trilingual! It is now believed he spoke English, Spanish, and Irish.

immigrants of the Five Points, it is absolutely certain he would have to speak the Irish language. Most historians agree, if he did indeed writing the language of his parents' generation. Billy the Kid historian Chuck Usmar believes he has uncovered evidence that proves the notorious criminal was an Irish speaker. Speaking Spanish and Irish in addition to English would have been a useful skill in the old west. Contact with the mass immigration of the post Civil War era Irish and interactions with natives of an originally Spanish territory would have made these languages invaluable.

It is know that Billy the Kid Ironically, Tunstall was an organized "The Regulators", a group of outlaws to protect the cattle business of Mr. Tunstall. The murder of Tunstall would ignite the Lincoln County wars that made the Kid famous. What is little know is that Billy the Kid also sold cattle for an Irishman named Pat Coughlan. Coughlan, born in Cork in 1822, made his secured a contract to sell beef at

Fort Stanton, and it is here Bill the Kid worked for this Irishman. Our clue comes from the 1954 testimony of Clark Hust. Hust at the time worked with Billy the Kid for Mr. Coughlan. Hust recalled the visit of Coughlan's niece, Mary. Mary was visiting from Ireland. Historians are certain, based on newspaper evidence, Mary did indeed visit Coughlan in New Mexico on her visit from Ireland. Mary did not speak English, and thus she could only communicate with the Coughlans and Billy the Kid! The cowboy Hust in this interview confirms The Kid acted as a translator between Mary and the ranch hands, including Hust himself.

As the author of "They Fought Bill the Kid", Chuck Usmar is a respected Billy the Kid authority. Whether the testimony of Hust is absolute proof that Billy the Kid was an Irish speaker continues to be up for debate. It does however indicate a strong possibility this was fact. The story of Billy the Kid continues to intrigue Americans to this day. The illusive and uncertain facts surrounding his and uncertain racis sure.

life only contributes to his legend. Being and Irish speaker only enhances that legend. As this narrative has focused on the Irish language piece of his story, I would encourage our membership to read more. It is truly a fascinated chapter in American history. It can be concluded, that Henry McCarty was indeed shot and killed by Sheriff Pat Garret for his crimes, but, there can be no doubt, Billy the Kid rides on as he lives in the immortality of our imagination. Sláinte, Neil



ULSTER COUNTY AOH DIVISION 1 FACEBOOK & TWITTER

Mike Hertle

If you are in the AOH, LAOH, JRAOH, or Pipe Band and would like to learn more about these initiatives or help manage them, please feel free to contact me via Facebook.

In the meantime, please check us out at the links below:

Facebook:

https://www.facebook.com/UlsterAOH Twitter: @UlsterAOH

We also have pages' setup for the Irish Cultural Center Hudson Valley. They can be found at:

• Facebook:

- https://www.facebook.com/ICCHudsonValley
- Web: http://www.icchv.org
- Twitter: @ICCHudsonValley

Finally, if you have any pictures, events, or announcements you would like to have posted on the AOH or ICC Facebook pages, please send a message to either Facebook Account.



DUES-----DUES

DUES ARE DUE FOR THE COMING 2018 YEAR

We have a few stragglers who owe their dues for 2017. Please mail in your 2017 dues payment as soon as possible.

Kevin Ginty is organizing the dues invoices for 2018 and the will be mailed shortly. Dues statements for 2018 and previous years will be sent out shortly. Please be on the lookout and pay promptly. As you know the \$25.00 annual dues is split between Local AOH- State AOH and the National AOH

Remember we need to pay for all those on our membership list for National and State Dues. Send your 2017 dues and any other prior years to:

UCAOH Div 1 PO Box 2026 Kingston, NY 12402



PRAYERS FOR THE SICK

Please keep in your prayers all our members who may be experiencing ill health especially: Brothers Kieran Devlin, Dr. Jim Cone



IRISH CULTURE CENTER (ICC) - HUDSON VALLEY

www.icchv.org Bob Carey

The organizing of the Shamrock Run is in full swing. Race applications are available at schools, YMCA, Arace, Deising's MAC Fitness, Monkey Joe's and many other public locations. You can also download an application from Shamrock Run website www.shamrockrun.org and print it. You can also for a small fee register online by going to Shamrock Run web site and click on Register/Eventbrite. The run will be in Honor of Bob Ryan who managed the race for 25 years and whose firm Ryan & Ryan Insurance has been a presenting sponsor since inception 30 years ago. This year's run will benefit Kingston Catholic School Children's Programs. If you would like to volunteer please contact volunteer coordinator Caitlin Welch cmwelch24@gmail.com



SHAMROCK RUN / WALK -SUNDAY MARCH 11, 2018

Greetings from the Shamrock Run Committee!

We are less than four months from the 30th Anniversary of the Shamrock Run! We have an online store that opened on November 29th and will remain open for one week- great gift opportunity for anyone that is looking to have unique Shamrock Run apparel. Please go the website at www.shamrockrun.org and click onto the link to purchase.

A remainder to save the date: March 11, 2018!

The Shamrock Run will step off at exactly 12:50pm.

We are looking forward to seeing everyone there! Slainte.

SRC



PIPE, DRUM AND HONOR **GUARD NEWS**

The Pipe and Drum band had a festive and fun month. We celebrated another successful year with our annual Christmas Party at the Anchorage; special thanks to brother Larry Dunn for sponsoring another great party. Many families were in attendance and the kids all celebrated another successful year got involved in a fun and creative Ginger-bread house building contest.

On December 17th we caravanned around town visiting many local nursing homes to bring a little joy and cheer to our elderly or disabled County-Junior-AOHresidents. Visits included parades through the halls and in main gathering rooms singing and playing Christmas carols.

Practice will resume on 1/8/2018 weather permitting. We are working on some new tunes for the upcoming season and all are welcome to attend.

Please feel free to join us at practice Monday evenings at the White Eagle or Saturday Morning with Big Jim Carey at Arace Electric.

If you would like to learn to play the Pipes, Drums or participate as part of the Honor Guard you are welcome. Call for information about the band. Please contact Jim Carey or Robin Carey at 338-6622 or any member of the band and be ready to have some fun and laughs.



Participation in the JAOH is at an all-time high!! We have been working hard having a bottle drive and working on raising some funds to make a donation to a local charity. We currently have over \$100 in funds raised and are working hard getting more bottles and cans to return.

We are preparing a Hooley activity that we are planning on running for kids and participants at the Hooley.

Please check us out on Facebook, Instagram, and our website (work in progress). https://m.facebook.com/Ulster-

1507063246269731/

http://instagram.com/ulsterjunioraoh http://www.ulsteraoh.com/Junior/20Di vision.htm.

As always, we need your help to spread the word. Nephews, Cousins, Grandsons, Family Friends... we need them all to join! Please help keep the AOH alive by infecting our youngsters with the same beliefs and cultural richness as we have!

Please call me directly for involvement - Dave Jackson 845-389-5150. Any input and assistance is welcomed!!



THE IRISH SHOW

Starting January 1, 2018, the Irish Show and Radio Kingston become a non- profit under the ownership of the NOVO foundation. As such we can no longer accept paid advertising. We can still have friends to whom we can still wish "top of the morning". We want to thank our long-time sponsors and encourage our listeners to continue their support of their services. Our sponsors were Little Italy/Mariner's Harbor, Fitz's Liquor, Kingston Catholic School, Bill Cloonan Attorney at Law, Chic's Family Restaurant and Sports Bar, P.J. Gallagher and Sons, Joseph V. Leahy Funeral Home, Ulster Savings Bank, Ladies Ancient Order of

Hibernians, and Tip Top Furniture. These folks have been great supporters of the Irish Show and have earned our continued loyalty. We have always considered these businesses a part of our A.O. H. and Irish Show family and we are humbled and grateful for their contributions to our community. They will be greatly missed and always remain in our hearts. Please wish us the luck of the Irish in this new venture.

www.1490wkny.org



MEMBERSHIP

Welcome to our new member Pall McGuire of Tillson. Paul is a parishioner of St. Peters Rosendale.

Sponsor someone for membership. Applications are on the website and dues are only \$25.00 per year.

that qualify for membership.



Neil Murray has taken the challenge and helped set up an online store for AOH Gear-Jackets, Shirts, Hats, etc.

Please follow the link below and make your purchase online. More information will be available at our December meeting.

https://teamlocker.squadlocker.com/#/lockers/a ncient-order-of-hibernians? k=uk71zu



"LUCKY THREE" IRISH **CALENDAR WINNERS** Bill Murphy

DECEMBER

12/02 #102 \$35 Vincent Bradley Jr. 12/02 #102 \$35 Katelyn Vinezial 12/02 #102 \$35 Robert Herbert 12/04 #235 \$35 Eddy Boyle 12/05 #418 \$35 Francis Flynn 12/10 #376 \$75 James McGowan 12/10 #376 \$75 Kevin Dorney 12/16 #696 \$35 William Lennon 12/22 #183 \$35 Mary Jane Mulligan

12/24 #679 \$225 Greg Galderisi 12/25 #949 \$35 Arthur Davis 12/28 #820 \$35 Mark Geary

The Lucky Three Ticket is based on the 3-digit number of the NYS Evening Pick Three Numbers. As in past years all you need to do is pick your number and Pay your \$25.00 This year we have raised Keep searching out those Irish sons the payoff to \$35.00 per day You have a chance to win \$35.00 each day of the year.....



BETTY CROCKER RECIPES



CHOCOLATE CHIP CHRISTMAS COOKIES

30 MIN Prep Total 2 HR 0 MIN Servings 36

Ingredients

1 Pouch (1 lb 1.5 oz) Betty CrockerTM chocolate chip cookie mix butter and egg called for one cookie mix pouch

1 cup Hershey'sTM premier white baking chips

1 cup Hershey'sTM semi-sweet or Special DarkTM chocolate chips Assorted candy sprinkles or hard candies, crushed

Steps

- 1 Make cookies as directed on pouch; cool completely.
- 2 In small microwavable bowl, microwave white baking chips uncovered on Medium (50%) 60 to 90 seconds, stirring every 30 seconds, until chips can be stirred smooth. Take half of the cookies, and carefully dip each cookie halfway into melted chips; wipe off excess. Place on cooking parchment paper-lined tray; sprinkle with desired Candies.
- 3 Repeat melting and dipping steps with semi-sweet or Special DarkTM chocolate chips and remaining cookies. Let stand until coating is firm, 1 to 2 hours.



TALL, DARK AND STOUT CHOCOLATE LAYER CAKE

Prep 40 MIN Total 3 HR 30 MIN Servings 16

Rich layers of chocolate cake, combined with stout beer and caramel make for an extra-dreamy dessert indulgence.

INGREDIENTS

Cake

1box Betty CrockerTM SuperMoistTM

devil's food cake mix

1 1/4 cups stout beer

1/3 cup vegetable oil

3 eggs

Chocolate Frosting

12 oz semisweet baking chocolate, finely chopped

1 ½ cups whipping cream ½ cup butter

Caramel Filling

6 tablespoons caramel topping

STEPS

1 Heat oven to 350°F (325°F for dark or nonstick pans). Grease bottoms only of three 9- or 8-inch round cake pans. Make cake batter as directed on box, using cake mix, beer, the oil and eggs. Pour about 1 1/2 cups batter into each pan.

2 Bake 18 to 22 minutes or until toothpick inserted in center comes out clean. Cool 10 minutes before LAOH! Once again removing from pans. Cool completely.

3 Meanwhile, for frosting, place chocolate in medium mixing bowl. In 2-quart saucepan, heat whipping cream and butter to just boiling over medium heat. Pour cream mixture over chocolate; stir with whisk until melted and smooth. Cover and refrigerate 1 hour; stir. Refrigerate about 1 to 1 1/2 hours more or until spreading consistency.

4 Place 1 cake layer on serving plate. Frost top of layer with 1 cup of the frosting. Drizzle with 3 tablespoons caramel topping. Top with another cake layer, 1 cup of the frosting and remaining 3 tablespoons caramel topping. Top with remaining cake layer and frosting. Garnish with chunks of chocolate covered caramels with sea salt, if desired.



NEXT MEETING 6:30 PM JANUARY 9, 2018 DIVINE MERCY ROOM ST. MARY'S ST PETER'S CHURCH KINGSTON, NY

Happy New Year! I hope everyone had a Blessed and Happy Christmas, the first white Christmas in a while! May your New Year be filled with many blessings and good health! We hope it will be a fruitful year for the LAOH! Once again, congratulations to the new board!

The Christmas dinner chairs consisting of Betty Manicone, Paula Horvers, Amanda Bruck-Little and Andrea Beaver did a great job! The meal at Savona's was delicious, and everyone enjoyed being together. Thank you to all who brought pajamas, personal hygiene products, mittens and hats for the needy. At the dinner, we had the special honor and treat for our 2018 Irish Princess, Madison McDermott, to join us. Madison is the granddaughter of Betty Manicone. We are very proud of her and we know she will be a beautiful representative at the St. Patrick's Parade and the other activities. Congratulations, Madison! We are also very excited that Evan Naccarato, grandnephew of Pat Clausi is the Bearer of St. Patrick for the parade. Congratulations Evan! The "poinsettia delivery" went very well. We split up into groups, and we

The "poinsettia delivery" went very well. We split up into groups, and we brightened the Christmas season a little for our sisters, friends and relatives who needed a little cheering up. Thank you to all those who

participated in this rewarding Christmas event. Being there for others is our primary mission! Thank you, Pam Boyle, for sending members an e-mail so that those who wish to order Irish jackets/vests may do so. At our meeting, we voted for the color green, and samples of the soft-shell rain jackets were sent around. Fleece jackets and vests are also available to order. All jackets/vests will contain our logo. The deadline for ordering is at our meeting on January 9. Pam has given us all the information (size chart, prices, etc.) we need to order any item. If you want to place an order, notify Pam at 901-1465 or Chrissie Wrixon at 339-7442, or come to the January meeting.

It's that time of the year when we start gearing up for the parade and all the festivities involving St. Patrick's Day. At our January meeting, we will be discussing our "St. Patrick's Day" events including the parade, Grand Marshal's Night and the Mayor of the Day luncheon. We need chairs/volunteers for Grand Marshal Night and the Mayor of the Day luncheon, and as always, we need help before the parade. Please volunteer to get involved and help with these funfilled events! This is a special time of the year for all of us, so plan to be a part of it!

On February 1, Fr. Kearney will offer a Mass at St. Mary's/St. Peter's in honor of St. Bridget. Mark your calendars.

Please always remember to reach out to our membership if you are in need of prayers or some kind of help. At one time or another, we all need assistance. Please notify Jean Steuding (331-0386 or jjsteuding45@hvc.rr.com) if you want a member's name included in the newsletter. At this time, please pray for Mary Boyle, Lori Manfro (Sue Manfro's daughter-in-law) Clare Egan and Mimi Croswell. Let's pray for each other, and PRAY FOR PEACE!



REMEMBER THESE DATES UPCOMING EVENTS

GAELIC LANGUAGE CLASS
KINGSTON CATHOLIC
SCHOOL, 159 BROADWAY,
KINGSTON, NY
FRIDAY NIGHTS



GRAND MARSHAL'S NIGHT FRIDAY

> FEBRUARY 23, 2018 7:00 PM WHITE EAGLE HALL



IRISH "CAREYOKIE"
SATURDAY

MARCH 3, 2018 7:00 PM TONY'S PIZZERIA

UCAOH PIPE, DRUM AND HONOR GUARD. COME ON DOWN AND ENJOY THE CRAIC AND SING A FEW TUNES



SHAMROCK RUN KICKOFF

SUNDAY MARCH 4, 2018 1:00 PM KEEGAN ALES



MASS TO CELEBRATE

ST. PATRICK
SATURDAY
MARCH 10, 2018
5:00 PM
ST PETER'S CHURCH
ROSENDALE



ST. PATRICK'S PARADE

SUNDAY MARCH 11, 2018 STARTS AT 12:00



SHAMROCK RUN / WALK -

SUNDAY MARCH 11, 2018 11:50 AM

HOOLEY AT THE HALL
SUNDAY
MARCH 11, 2018
3:00 PM -



HOOLEY ON THE HUDSONTM

SUNDAY SEPTEMBER 2, 2018 11:50AM TO 9:00PM







P.O. Box 2026 Kingston, NY 12402

Hibernian Motto

Friendship, Unity and Christian Charity Cairdis, Aontacht agus, Chríostaí Carthanais

Keep the Faith

Is Cuimhin Linn (We Remember)



